
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

ATTENTION! WINTER WARNING ALERT!   
 

During this wave of dangerous weather we have extra resources available 
and want to make sure you are aware of them. 

 

The following 4 warming centers will be open this week from 9am-8pm 
Tuesday – Thursday and 9am – 5pm on Friday. The City also operates a 

network of warming centers that includes libraries, police stations and park 
district facilities. You can call 311 for the facility nearest you. 

 

 

Englewood Community Service Center  

1140 W. 79th St. 

 

North Area Community Center 

845 W. Wilson Ave 

 

South Chicago Community Service Center 

8650 S. Commercial Ave 

 

Trina Davila Community Service Center 

4312 W. North Ave 

 

In addition we have TWO facilities that will be opened as Warming Centers 
24 hours a day. These facilities are located at: 

 

King Center 

4314 S. Cottage Grove 

 

Garfield Center 

10 S. Kedzie  

 

 

The City will also have designated CTA buses acting as warming centers 
overnight 

 

If you are interested in going to shelter, you can call 311 from the nearest 
hospital or police station.  
 

  

 

 


